
LAKOTA TRANSPORTATION REGISTRATION 

NON-PUBLIC STUDENTS 

2025 – 2026
In order to schedule non-public transportation for the 2025-2026 school year, we need the following information 
by June 1, 2025. Please complete one form for each student. A new form is required each school year.

Please PRINT legibly

Student’s Full Name:____________________________________________________

Street Address: ________________________________________________________

City/Township: _______________________  Zip:___________

Phone Number: ________________________ Grade for 25-26 School Year: ________ 

Emergency Number: ___________________ Cell Number: ______________________

School Name & Address student will be attending 2025-2026 school year:

School Name: _______________________________________________________

School Address: _____________________________________________________ 

Transportation needed: _______ A.M. Only _________ P.M. Only ______ Both   

Parent Name (Print): __________________________________________________     
Parent Signature _______________________________________  Date _________

We must have this information by June 1, 2025 in order to complete routing and supply you with accurate 

pick up times. This information will be mailed the first week in August. 

Parents who return the information after the deadline will not have their student included in the routing 

process. Parents will have to provide their own transportation for the first two weeks of the new school 

year or go to the nearest established bus stop. After two weeks we will assign everyone a route.  Students 

who are occasional riders will not be included on the route and must go to the nearest established stop for 

pick up or drop off.  

Return this completed form to your child’s bus driver or to:

Petermann Transportation, 6947 Yankee Road, Liberty Township, OH 45044

Email: jscheeler@petermannbus.com     Fax:  513-777-3114     Phone: 513-755-5821   

For High School Students, we will be transporting FRESHMAN ONLY for the 2025-2026 school year as long 
as the school falls within the transportation guidelines. If you have older siblings attending the same 

school, we will NOT be able to provide them transportation.  Please do NOT contact the Lakota 

Transportation Office to request transportation for students in grades 10-12 as this was a district 
decision that is being enforced by the transportation department. If you have concerns with this issue, 

please contact the Lakota Business Operations Department.

Updated 4/7/25

Parent Email: ______________________________________________




